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THANK YOU!

Our field trip to the Boston Museum of Science this week was 
a lot of fun. Thank you so much to our parent volunteer 
chaperones! Your generous gift of your time helped to make 
the trip a big success, and we appreciate you.


NO SCHOOL ON MONDAY 3/21

Reminder: there are no Spark classes on Monday 3/21 due to a 
Teacher Workshop. Wednesday 3/23 will be a day of regularly 
scheduled Spark classes.


SAT TESTING

Remember, the SAT test will be administered on Friday, 3/25 to 
all 3rd year students! Please see the important guidelines from 
Ms. Minery in last week’s newsletter. Tesla, Hooke, and DaVinci 
cohorts will have classes on that day.


PICNIC LUNCH 3/25

On Friday, 3/25 when the SATs are being administered to CE 
and AMT cohorts, the rest of our student body will need to 
bring a bag lunch. Students should NOT bring anything that 
needs to be heated up on that day, as we will be having a 
picnic lunch!


STUDENT COUNCIL BAKE SALE

We have a bake sale coming up next Wednesday 3/23! Please 
send in your baked goods on Tuesday if possible. As always, 
we thank you for your generous donations! 
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ENROLLMENT FOR NEXT YEAR

We now have enough 2022-23 applicants to fill a cohort, with 
several more good prospects after last evening’s Info Night! 
Please remind interested friends and family that spaces are filling 
up fast. We are welcoming several younger siblings of current 
students next year, which is wonderful. If you have a sibling that 
you intend to enroll next year, please reach out to Mrs. Larochelle 
and then get your application submitted as soon as possible.


SOLIDWORKS CERTIFICATIONS

The next SOLIDWORKS certification opportunity is here! 
Students have a practice test on Friday 3/25 and the actual 
certification exam will be held on Wednesday, 3/30.


MARK YOUR CALENDAR ITEMS:

•Third Quarter marking period ends on April 7th!

•Spring Break for Spark is April 25-29 (MCC classes CONTINUE 
this week.)

•Next Information Night for Prospective Families is Tuesday Mar. 
29

•Next Parent Support Committee meeting is April 7


YEARBOOK

Spark Academy’s Inaugural Yearbook will make its debut at the 
end of the year. We will be featuring a retrospective of Spark’s 
first two years while highlighting the 2021-2022 school year. The 
students have voted to select the “Connected” theme shown 
here. Be on the lookout for updates and ordering instructions.


TUTTLE THOUGHTS

I wanted to send out a special thank you to Susan McGowan, 
Kelley Swanson, Matt Hasty, Krista Lidman, Jenny Stillman, and 
Mike Shappell for being chaperones for the school trip to the 
Boston Museum of Science. Your support and help made this trip 
possible and a success for all students. This shows that it takes 
everyone to help our school be as successful as it can be.  

There are several parents that sit on our Board and have joined 
various committees to be part of the Spark Academy culture. We 
will have several different upcoming opportunities for parents 
and families to be part of our culture. We will soon be having a 
calendar raffle, a corn hole tournament, and a bake sale. Details 



can be found in future newsletters, so please keep an eye out for 
these announcements.  

I am very aware that everyone may or not be able to do all of 
these things.  It is important to know that we are all in this 
together and that anything and everything that you can do will 
be appreciated by all of the Spark Academy community.


Again, thank you for all your support and I look forward to 
meeting and working with you all as we continue to have these 
great opportunities to grow and improve our Spark Community.


We hope you have a great weekend!


Sincerely, 


JohnTuttle


Director


